
MINUTES FOR THE HOPKINTON VILLAGE PRECINCT MEETING 

July 18, 2019 

 

In Attendance: 

Diana Wieland – Chair 
Tom Lipoma -- Commissioner 
Suzi Calley -- Treasurer 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by Chair Wieland, who also acted as clerk.   
 
Minutes for the June 18, 2019, meeting were reviewed and approved by unanimous vote. 
 
The following bills were approved for payment by vote: 
 Eversource  $713.25, 16.32 and 14.89 
 HVP Water Dept. $117.13 
 
A discussion was held about the water analysis done by the School District at Harold Martin School.  The 
analysis showed a lead amount higher than allowed at the test site “before “meter”, but not at any other 
test site within the school.  The Water Commissioners will respond to the School District.  It appears it will 
be the District’s responsibility to take any action, if necessary, for remediation.   
 
A discussion also addressed the issue of how to pay for the refurbishment of the HVP clock works.  The 
warrant at the 2017 annual meeting was approved to grant the HVP the ability to accept and expend any 
monies from governments or private sources.  A fundraiser may be able to raise the needed $5500, and 
the commissioners will consider which residents may be willing to assist with this activity. 
 
Finally, commissioners discussed the process for amending the ZBA ordinance. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8 pm. 
 
 
APPROVED: 

Diana Wieland________________________________ 

Nick Casolaro_________________________________ 

Tom Lipoma__________________________________ 

 

 


